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DATE:    8/4/2023 
TO:        GDRA MEMBERS 
FROM:  GDRA BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
RE:         SEEKING BOARD MEMBERS 
 
There were no candidate nominations received for the Board of Directors election; therefore, 
the election has been cancelled.  
 
The current Association Board is actively recruiting qualified candidates to fill the three open 
seats effective October 19th, for a two year term. 
 
If you are interested in serving your community, please email lori@glenshiredevonshire.com, 
telling us a little about yourself and why you want to serve on the Glenshire/Devonshire Board. 
We are requesting these statements of interest be received by Lori Kelley no later than 5:00 pm 
on September 8, 2023 to be reviewed and considered at the September 2023 Board meeting.  
Feel free to contact Lori with any questions. 
 
Commitments for Board members include preparing for and attending approximately 8 to 10 
Board meetings per year and striving to be better informed on community matters and 
governing documents. 
 
Thank you, 
Your Board of Directors  

http://www.glenshiredevonshire.com/
mailto:lori@glenshiredevonshire.com

